
Subject: Re: Van Parking Issue
From: Nate Kaplan <nate.kaplan@lacity.org>
Date: 04/12/2013 04:30 PM
To: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
CC: Miki Payne2 <miki@hbdrollinger.com>, Andy Loos
<Andy@hbdrollinger.com>

Nancy in our office just asked LADOT for an update on their survey. Will let you
know asap
-Nate

On Fri, Apr 12, 2013 at 2:28 PM, Donald Duckworth
<duckworth.donald@gmail.com> wrote:

Is there anything new on our van parking issue?

--
Nate Kaplan
Field Deputy
Office of Councilmember Bill Rosendahl
City of Los Angeles, 11th District
7166 W. Manchester Ave
Los Angeles, CA 90045
Phone: 310-568-8772
Fax: 310-410-3946
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